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Statement from IAFF General President Edward Kelly on 
Aurora, CO Paramedics Verdict 

  
“Today's verdicts against Fire Fighter/Paramedic Jeremy Cooper and Captain Pete 
Cichuniec only compound this tragedy. Colorado Attorney General Weiser's decision to 
criminalize split-second medical decisions sets a dangerous, chilling precedent for pre-
hospital care in our country. There are far-reaching consequences we will address at a 
more appropriate time. But when politics drive prosecution – forcing fire fighters and 
paramedics to second-guess decisions – public safety is compromised.”  
  

– Edward A. Kelly, General President, International Association of Fire Fighters 
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About the International Association of Firefighters  
  
The International Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF) is the driving force behind every 
advance in the fire and emergency services in the 21st century. With headquarters in 
Washington, D.C., and Ottawa, Ontario, the IAFF represents more than 342,000 
professional fire fighters, emergency medical workers, and rescue workers. Our 
members protect more than 85 percent of the population throughout the United States 
and Canada. 

 


